
April 13th, 2020 

 

Dear Fall 2020 GO Long students, 

I hope that you are finding the motivation to stay focused during online learning, and that you 
all are staying healthy. Our plan remains that you should be preparing for GO (as well as to be 
on-campus) in the Fall. I am writing to check in on a few important items. 

1) Susquehanna live course registration and housing selection is coming up, and we want 
to remind you to take part in this process, selecting SU classes and housing for the fall, 
in case you will be on campus instead of abroad. 

a. Please still also complete your green form and hand in to the Registrar’s office, 
for course selection during GO Long. 

b. Some of you have had questions about roommate selection – we recommend 
selecting a roommate for SU housing selection that is also slated to be in GO 
Long during the fall of 2020. 

2) NOW AVAILABLE: The GO Long Health and Safety session which was supposed to be an 
in person meeting has been moved to an online format & consists of two parts. 

a. Part 1 is a 50 minute recorded zoom video that you must watch between now 
and next week, when you participate in Part 2. Part 1 can be accessed HERE, and 
you can access the powerpoint for Part 1 HERE. 

b. Part 2 will be a live Zoom call used to go over the second part of the material. 
There are three times to choose from, listed below, including Zoom information. 
Note: You only need to attend one of the three sessions.  Your attendance will 
be tracked at Part 2 of Health & Safety, and a quiz will be required, drawing on 
material from Part 1. 

i. Part 2 (Zoom call 1, PW- 020674) – Weds, April 15th, 1:30pm – 2:15pm 
ii. Part 2 (Zoom call 2, PW- 013053) – Weds, April 15th, 8:30pm – 9:15pm 

iii. Part 2 (Zoom call 3, PW- 011733) – Thurs, April 16th, 10:00am – 10:45am 
3) Next week, I will email again with another update, containing information about the 

traveling workshop that many of you will need to watch online. 
4) Note: If you are an SU In participant, we will have our logistics meetings in May, or later, 

via Zoom.  When it approaches, I will send more information to you directly. 

All the best, 

Ariana, Study Away Advisor 

https://susqu-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/stuhl_susqu_edu/EW-BWszrApBArUub8pkyYXwBd8wOqWqTSZUxa4YydfoxGg?e=9nAO7u
https://susqu-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/stuhl_susqu_edu/EaJa68YUfLNAkW3vjGwqyrsBCvT2Ch-1qgxnb_mD5k2ikQ?e=emtP8x
https://susqu.zoom.us/j/240724241?pwd=Wm81akhnTlIvQjMydmZqTlFTanFjQT09
https://susqu.zoom.us/j/467523246?pwd=RFVHVDdCcm9RS1E1a3hJcWRuQVU2dz09
https://susqu.zoom.us/j/457544904?pwd=ZE1OQ3pUUm9RMVQ1cUpHVFJnazRaQT09

